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NRC NAMES NEW SENIOR RESIDENT INSPECTOR
AT QUAD CITIES NUCLEAR POWER PLANT

Nuclear Regulatory Commission officials in Lisle, Illinois, have announced the assignment of
Karla Stoedter as the agency�s Senior Resident Inspector at the Quad Cities Nuclear Power Station
near Cordova, Illinois.  The plant is operated by Exelon Generating Company.

Stoedter replaces Chris Miller who has been the Senior Resident Inspector at the plant since
1994.  Miller has accepted an operator licensing position in the agency�s Lisle, Illinois, regional office. 

Stoedter, who began her duties at the Quad Cities plant July 16, joined the NRC as a reactor
engineering intern in July 1991.  She was a resident inspector at the Clinton Nuclear Power Station
near Clinton, Illinois, from 1995 until 2000 when she became a reactor engineer in the regional office.

A native of the Quad Cities area, Stoedter earned a bachelor�s degree in nuclear engineering
from the University of Illinois-Urbana/Champaign, and a master�s degree in business administration
from Eastern Illinois University.  She and her husband, Gary, live in Port Byron, Illinois.

Stoedter joins Resident Inspector John Adams at Quad Cities.  They can be reached at the plant
at (309) 654-2227.
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